
 

 

2017 Richard P. O’Connell 
Scholarship Program 

The New Jersey State Association of Letter Carriers (NJSALC) is now accepting applications for the 
2017 Richard P. O’Connell Scholarship Program. All requests for applications must be sent to the schol- 
airship committee chair by February 24, 2017. The Chair will send scholarship packets to all applicants. 
Completed packets must be returned to the Chair by March 27, 2017. The scholarships are available 
to the dependent children of members of NALC Branches within the state of New Jersey. Applicant’s 
parent/guardian must be a member in good standing of the NALC for at least one (1) year prior to making 
application. Applicants must be a high school senior when making application. ALL requested 
information must be received by the scholarship chair by dates indicated above. O’Connell 
Scholarship Awards are issued in the year of high school graduation only. 

 
Christine Strasser – O’Connell Scholarship Chair 

9 Weamaconk Drive 
Englishtown, NJ 07726 

 

O’Connell Scholarship Application 
(Please Print) 

 
Applicant’s Name               

NALC Member Name                

Home Address                

City / State / ZIP               

Home Telephone    Cell            

Email Address                

Applicant’s Signature            

NALC Member Signature             

Relationship to Applicant                                                                                                                                   

Local NALC Branch Officer Signature required for verification of member in good standing: 

Branch Officer Signature        Title   

Branch Officer Printed Name            

Branch Number   Branch City    Date      

Application also available online at:  NJSALC. com 
 


